
 

 

Recovery Support Worker 
Advanced - Indigenous Identified role 
The Way Back Support Service - Wide Bay 

 

This is an exciting opportunity for an experienced and motivated person to join 
Richmond Fellowship Queensland (RFQ) a leading and well-respected not for 
profit provider of psychosocial mental health services in Queensland.  
 

We are currently looking for an Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander to join our team, so 

if you are compassionate, ethical, flexible, organised, able to work both autonomously and 

in a team environment with the ability to develop genuine and open relationships with a 

range of stakeholders, then we welcome you to apply.  
 

About the program  

The Way Back is a non-clinical support service focused on providing practical psychosocial 

support to people experiencing a suicidal crisis or who have attempted suicide.  
 

About the role 

This dual focused role is responsible for providing short term support coordination services 

and increase engagement and referrals from Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander 

communities to The Way Back Support Service and support the delivery of RFQ’s 

Indigenous Statement of Intent embedding cultural integrity and capability across all areas 

of the organisation. 
 

In supporting and implementing the Statement of Intent, we have 

developed genuine partnerships with Jayden Adams Memorial Foundation 

and Galangoor Primary Healthcare and sponsorship of the Brisbane Blacks 

men and women football teams. 

 

Benefits of working with RFQ 

• Purpose driven and professional staff culture 

• Competitive remuneration $32.54- $34.90/ hour plus penalty rates 

• Salary packaging up to $15,900  

• Comprehensive support infrastructure  

 

Applications 

• Please submit your application (maximum two pages), addressing selection criteria, 

skills and attributes outlined on the position description, together with your resume 

identifying two referees. 

• To view and download position description www.rfq.com.au/employment-vacancies  

• For further information contact Karen Suey on 3363 2559 

• Applications close on the 17 June 2022, however, will be progressively considered 

upon receipt. 

 


